
Dear Faculty,

Today, we thought we would welcome our students back to Rindge and begin the sprint toward 
year-end celebrations. Although we’ve had over a week to adjust these expectations, our collective 
sense of loss is profound. However, our uncertainty and worries have not paralyzed us, they have 
galvanized us. Your efforts to transition your courses online and retain educational quality are 
truly impressive and inspiring. 

Thank you for your commitment to students and to this University. I look forward to the day 
when we can gather again and reassure and thank one another in person.

Please do all you can to take care of yourselves and stay healthy.

Sincerely,

President Mooney 

March 23, 2020




